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THE HOWARD PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Square, Elford, Tamworth, Staffordshire, B79 9DB


Chief Executive Officer:  Mr Paul Lovern
Headteacher:  Miss R Mills
Telephone:  01827 383292
e-mail:  r.mills@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk
e-mail:  howardoffice@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk 

website:  www.howard.staffs.sch.uk

25th October 2019
Dear Parents

YEAR 6 SATS HOMEWORK CLUB – Thursday 3.00-4.00PM

There will be a SATs homework club after school on Thursday, from 3.00-4.00pm, commencing on Thursday 7th November, for all Year 6 children.
It is highly recommended that all Year 6 children attend.  This club will run until SATs week.

There is also be an additional optional morning booster running from 8.00 – 8.30am on a Tuesday morning, commencing on Tuesday 5th November.

Please complete the google form before Monday 4th November 2019
Please follow this link to access the google form https://forms.gle/x23V6KdNw9DviSDR7
Yours sincerely

Miss H Jennings
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